
From: S Sunatori [e-mail address redacted]
 
Sent: 11/4/2011 11:07:32 AM
 
To: USPTO Info <usptoInfo@uspto.gov>
 
Subject: Patents
 

Sir/Madame:
 

I have a quick question. Presently, the USPTO does not mandate the registration of 

assignment change. As a result, many patents have wrong or obsolete assignment 

data. Is this deficiency addressed in the America Invents Act?
 

If not, may I request that the registration of assignment change be made mandatory, 

please?
 

Thank you very much for your attention.
 
Merci de votre attention.
 

Simon Sunatori, P.Eng./ing., M.Eng. (Engineering Physics), F.N.A., IEEE-SM, WFS-LM
 
Systems Analyst
 
UBM TechInsights
 
3000, Solandt Road
 
Ottawa, ON K2K 2X2
 
Canada
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